	Compassion
	Trust
	Wisdom
	Fellowship
	Friendship
	Peace
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This week in Year 3 
Monday 6th November 2023

Spellings:   


Spelling words this week follow the pattern using /i/ spelt y in a position other than at the end of the word. Spellings sent home will include the words: Egypt, pyramid, mystery, myth, gym, system, symbol, hymn, lyric.  We have also added ‘November’ to the list as the children will need to write this daily in their books this month. Spelling will now be set on a Wednesday and tested the following Wednesday giving the children a week to learn their words.  Please remember to use a ‘look, say, cover, write check, correct’ approach for learning the spellings and to use the spellings in sentences.  Remember, it is important to practise spellings daily so that they become embedded in long term memory. Please remind your child that any proper noun such as ‘I’ or days of the week/ months of the year need a capital letter. 





Homework:


This week’s homework will sent home early on Monday 6th November and will replace our usual maths and English homework.  The homework is a KS2 space themed competition. Children can choose to complete a specified activity as either a space engineer or an astro artist. 


The homework will need to be handed in slightly earlier on Monday 13th November so that the class competition winner can be decided. Please look out for an information sheet on this exciting homework in your child’s book bag on Monday. Spellings will be sent out as usual on Wednesday 8th November.


 Ten minutes reading and 5-10minutes times tables practice should also form part of your child’s daily routine. 





English: 


Space week: We will be exploring some non-fiction texts to find out lots of information about space and the planets. Using the information we have found, we will write a non-fiction report on a newly discovered planet that we have invented. We will continue to improve our comprehension skills using the space theme. We will end the week by composing some space themed shape poems. 





Other Matters:


SPACE week finishes on Friday 10th November with a ‘stary night’ family fun evening at school from 6pm – 8pm. Don’t forget to get your tickets from the PTA to attend this event. 


We will be respecting a 2-minute silence on Friday 10th ahead of Remembrance Sunday in honour of the soldiers who have bravely fought in the war. 


Happy Diwali to our families who are celebrating the festival of light at the weekend.





Maths:


This week, we will be building on some of number work by measuring and comparing distance between planets, calculating perimeters to design a space station and answering some space themed problems.  


With Mrs Foster we will be making our own bar charts using some of the space data we’ve found out this week.  








